
January 5, 1976 

 The Supervisors of Mt. Joy Township, Adams County Pa. held their regular reorganization 

meeting on January 5, 1976 in the election house for the year 1976 at 7:00 p.m., Two Taverns Pa.   The 

meeting opened with the final accounting of the Township Books with the report given on the following 

accounts: 

 Balances; 

 Township Fund    $6,450.21 

 State Fund     $2,290.38 + $8,000.00 (CD)= $10,290.38 

 Revenue Sharing    $3,866.30 + $5,000.00 (CD)= $8,866.30 

 Total Funds available for 1976 $25,606.89 

 The Supervisors approved such accounts and declared the accounts closed for 1975.  

 The reorganization meeting was opened and the following officers were appointed for the year 

1976.  

President      Willis O. Waybright 

Vice President     Wilbur Danner  

Foreman-Roadmaster     Clarence H. Myers 

Roadmasters      Willis O. Waybright and Wilbur Danner 

Secretary/Treasurer    Oliver L. Seguin 

Janitor       Clarence H. Myers 

Engineer, Sewage Enforcement Officer  Gettysburg Eng. Co. and Dean Shultz 

Building Permits Officer    Dean Shultz 

Depository Banks     Adams County National Bank 

      Community National Bank of Southern Pa.  

Meeting date: 

1
st
 Friday of each month at 7:00 p.m. EST, 8:00 DST motion made by Waybright and seconded by Danner 

to except the meeting dates.  Meetings to be held in the Election House, Two Taverns.   

 A motion was made by Willis Waybright and seconded by Clarence H. Myers to increase the tax 

milleage on real estate to 6 mills-5mills for road purposes and 1 mill for Equip. Fund. 

 Resolution was adopted without any substantial change to retain the $5.00 per capita tax and ½ on 

earned income tax of all township taxables.* 

 A motion was made by Wilbur Danner and seconded by Clarence Myers to pay all outstanding 

receipts.  

 The Supervisors agreed to appoint Mrs. Thelma Flewelling, nonmember of the planning board as 

recording secretary.  

 A motion was made by Clarence H. Myers and seconded by Willis O. Waybright to increase the 

Secretary Treasurers salary to $2,500 for year 1976 plus postage and telephone $100.00.   

 The Secretary was authorized to advertise the meeting dates for the Township.   

 No further business, meeting was adjourned until February 6, 1976 in which the regular meeting 

will be held in the Election House.   

 Submitted by Oliver L Seguin, and approved by Willis O. Waybright.   

**Copy of resolution may be found on disks labeled “Resolutions” under above subject and date. 


